
 

 

 Every May all 5th graders and their parents will be receiving a letter informing them 
of the 6th grade immunization requirement.  Every September ALL 6th graders who are 11 years 
old on or before Sept. 1st will be required to receive: 

A booster dose of Tdap (tetanus,diphtheria and acellular pertussis) AND 

One dose of meningococcal vaccine. 

These immunizations MUST be completed by the first day of school. Failure to complete theses 
requirements will result in EXCLUSION of the student.  If the student does not turn 11 until after 
the first day of school, they will need to meet these requirements within 30 days from their 11th 
birthday. 

 


